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18th October 2016 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

RE: Class Dojo 

As a school we are going to be using Class Dojo to encourage and monitor the development of 
each child’s attitude to learning. Are they curious? Do they show a love of learning? Can they focus 
and absorb? Are they able to work collaboratively?  
 
You can keep track of your child’s development by signing up. You will only be able to see your 
child’s progress, not any other pupils. It is simple to use and can be used on any device. You will 
receive updates every time your child receives points for developing a particular skill. Knowing 
that their parents will be informed every time they achieve points towards a skill really helps to 
motivate the children. 
 
To receive updates, please leave us your email address. We will then email you an invitation to 
join Class Dojo and all you need do is follow the links. 
 
This is a really powerful tool to help your child learn. If you haven’t left your email address during 
your child’s parents evening appointment, don’t worry! You can drop it into the office any time. 
 
If you’d like to explore the website, it’s www.classdojo.com. 
 
Thank you for your support, 
 
Clare Gaylard 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

REPLY SLIP 
 
Please send me an invite to Class Dojo! 
 
Name of child …………………………………………………..  Class………… 
 
Your name ………………………………………………….. 
 
Your email ………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 
 

http://www.classdojo.com/

